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Guild Workshops / Quilt Shows 

 

Nov. 2-3, 2018  Forsyth Piecers & Quilters 

Guild Show  

Gateway YWCA, 1300 S Main St 

Winston Salem  

http://forsythquilters.org/  

 

Nov. 3, 2018 Brushy Mountain Quilters Guild 

31st Annual Workshop,  

Hiddenite Arts & Heritage Center,  

70 Hiddenite Church Road in Alexander Coun-

ty Preregistration required:  call 828-632-6966 or 

email karen@hiddenitearts.org  

Jan. 25-26, 2019 

The Quilting & Needle Art Extravaganza  

Statesville Civic Center,  

300 South Center Street 

Statesville, North Carolina 

Guild In-House Workshops 

Susan Brubaker Knapp 

Thursday, Nov. 8 (9 a—3 p) Thread Stitching 

Dragonfly Worshop 

Thursday, Nov. 8, 6 pm Trunk Show & Lecture 

at the November Joint Evening Meeting 

Saturday, Nov. 10 (9 a—3 p) Start with a Photo 

Workshop, Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 

Openings still available for both workshops. 

See Gigi Miller’s Program Note on p. 4. Regis-

tration form on p. 6 
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M e e t i n g s  

November       
Board Meeting, 6:30 pm, Thursday, Nov. 1, Ho-

ly Trinity Lutheran Church 

 

Joint Guild Meeting, 6 pm, Thursday, Nov. 8,  

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church, Susan Brubaker 

Knapp will present a trunk show and lecture.  

 

Thursday Mornings, 9:30—Noon Sit ‘n Sew, 

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church — an informal 

session to work on personal projects or to just 

connect with us, followed by lunch out.  

 

No Mission Day in November. Next Mission 

Day is Saturday, Dec. 1, 9 am to 3 pm, Holy 

Trinity Lutheran Church 

Work with us on a Quilt of Valor, or bring a pro-

ject of your own. Bring lunch if you plan to stay 

all day. We have everything you need to help 

with this worthy project:  kits, machines, thread, 

etc.  



Catawba Valley Quilters Guild 

P.O. Box 352 

Hickory, North Carolina  28603 

 Day Night 

President Barbara Mahnke  

barbarabmahnke@ 

gmail.com 

294.4123 

Terrie Townsend 

tltsews@embarqmail.com 

or terrie@billsewing.com 

cell 443-9284 

Vice  

Presidents 

Mary Bucy 

mbucy1@gmail.com 

(828) 514.4290  

Chris Appenzeller 

unkmail@bellsouth.net 

(262) 903.3660 

Gregg Colson  

greggcolson@icloud.com 

(615) 828-9343 

Secretary Joy Mease 
joymease224@hotmail.com 

465-6624 

Anne Starnes  
annestarnes@yahoo.com 

322-7308 

Treasurer Teena McRary teenamc@embarqmail.com 396-7100  

Members-     

at-Large 
Debra Rubin  

debra.rubin@gmail.com 

(336) 314.5906 

Mary Long, 

maryellamml@gmail.com 

297.4711 

Membership — Barbara Phillips 308.7607 bphillips284@  

charter.net 

Newsletter — Diana Weber 495.9389 gmadidi7@gmail.com  

Newsletter deadline: fourth Monday of prior month  

Webmistress — Amanda Truett c: 803.528.6304 

artsoul85@gmail.com  

Meetings held second Thursdays 10 am and 6:30 pm at Holy 

Trinity Lutheran Church, 547 6th Street NW, Hickory, NC 
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Fall To-Do List 

It’s that time of year again. No, it’s not about fall and 
all those leaves to rake, or Thanksgiving or Christmas 
either.  

 It’s time to renew your membership for 2019, and 
review information for our directory. Dues remain $20; 
when you reach 80 years of age, you become an hon-
orary member and no longer pay dues. We will contact 
you about your entry and a photo for the new directo-
ry. In order to be included in the 2019 directory, pay 
your dues by the December meetings. Bring a check 
payable to CVQG to the next meeting.  

5 Angela Mason 

7 Doris Beard 

12 Nancy Garchek 

20 Jan Carpenter 

21 Carol Carman 

25 Ginny Quinlan 

27 Rosalyn Gardner 

28 Debbie Annas 

28 Chris Appenzeller 

29 Martha Pendasulo 



Welcome New Members 

 If you joined our guild recently, please send 

us a selfie or picture to include in our newsletter 

and directory. We have over 130 members now, 

and we like/need a visual clue to new folks’ 

names.  

 Your picture will appear in this New Mem-

ber column and in our 2019 directory. So send 

that picture to gmadidi7@ gmail.com. Thanks. 

Diana Weber 

Newsletter Editor 

Below are members’info without photos on file. 

Lily Boutique Used Book Sale by Diana Weber 

 Y’all donated so many books and magazines 

that I feared for the integrity of my living room 

floor with its 40+ year old floor joists. They 

groaned in protest but ultimately held up.  

And can I just add this? Some people donated 

magazines that were so 

old….[Reader: how old 

were they, Diana?] 

They were so old that 

they were in Greek 

with Egyptian hiero-

glyphs for illustrations!  

 Despite that, we managed to dispose of ALL 

the magazines, and the remaining books went 

to a mission in Florida where Eve Agee’s 

daughter works with immigrant women teach-

ing them sewing skills and possibly another 

language (probably English, not Greek).  

 While my only focus was getting the pile out 

of the house, it turns out we helped so many 

more people than ourselves in ways we will 

never know. We paid it forward. Thanks to the 

membership for contributing and especially 

Debby and David Annas as well as Dianne and 

Danny Black all of whom loaded, unloaded 

and schlepped* countless materials back and 

forth.  

*Yiddish (or New Yorker) for carrying a heavy load. 

Karin Coto (Rene)  

726 Bert Yarbro Rd., Vale 28168 

704.530.9186 

PraiseGod57@gmail.com 

Feb. 15 

 

Connie Smith (Jacob) 

4157 Wandering Lane 28601 

828.612.8636 

sewing_cls@yahoo.com 

April ??  

 

Nicole Hahn (Jason) 

402 Kipling Dr., Taylorsville 28681 

C:  (607) 329-9721 

fieldychan@gmail.com 

Feb. 6 
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Set clocks back one hour Sunday 2 am, Nov. 4 



      Quilt Show Recap:  We Did It!! 

 Congratulations to us all for a successful quilt  show! Amazing how it all came together for a grand cele-

bration of our collective quilts and guild talents. Sure was a lot of work all along the way, but personally, I 

have to say it is worth it all in every way!  And what fun we all had! 

 It is with profound gratitude to each of you, your family and friends for all your efforts for our success-

ful show. We were very successful with our raffle quilts, Lily Boutique, volume of quilts entered, judging 

process and all the set up and take down. It does take a village and the collective work of all our members to 

pull off a quilt show of this magnitude. Never ending thanks for all your support along the way with my 

role serving as the quilt show chair. You all made this  job easier and actually fun. I have appreciated getting 

to know you and all that makes our guild a fantastic group. 

 We are very eager to hear what each of you thought of the quilt show, including any suggestions for 

changes. Please do complete the attached member survey. You can print the survey form, write your 

thoughts and bring to the joint November 8th Guild Meeting. We will have a collection box for your survey 

responses and Barb Davis will be collecting them. You can also send me an electronic copy or snail mail. We 

are trying to make it as easy as we can to complete your survey. 

 We will have a QS Celebration event at our joint December meeting, complete with a little entertain-

ment. Will share our financial detail, survey responses from vendor, attendees and guild members. We have 

a few surprises and prizes too. It will be our Quilt Show wrap up! 

 If you were unable to attend the Show or if you would like to share a Program Booklet with your adver-

tising contact or anyone else, we will have extra program booklets available. 

 Also we will be having a post show quilt show meeting November 29, Thursday 11:30 to 1:00 pm for 

Chair Person summaries and general discussions. Meeting is open to all guild members, encourage and wel-

come your participation. 

 Here's to sewing for ourselves, family community project and time to do so! 

Happiest Thanksgiving Celebrations! 

Kay Dwyer Dwyerdk@gmail.com 734.660.7950 

 

From Kathleen Sigmon and Karen Berlin:  

 Thank you all so much for your hard work selling tickets for the raffle quilt.  

 Although we held sales at various venues, the vast majority of sales came from individual members. 

 We were able to set a new record! 

November Program Note by Gigi Miller 

 November’s combined evening meeting will be one you will not want to miss. Bring a friend and enjoy being in-
spired by nationally recognized speaker and quilter, Susan Brubaker Knapp who will share a lecture/trunk show titled 
“Point, Click, Quilt”, an inspirational and detailed look at her process in creating award winning, photo inspired quilts. 
Lecture begins at 6:30 in the chapel at Holy Trinity.  

 She will also present a workshop Thursday (Nov. 8) morning in our meeting room from 9-3 entitled Thread Stitch 
Dragonfly. There are 5 seats available in this class. On Saturday (Nov. 10) her lecture comes to life in another work-
shop on how to turn a photo into a quilt. Two seats are available in this class.  

Contact Gigi Miller about workshops gigim@charter.net. Sign up info on p. 6. 
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Michael Biggs, made by Carol Carmen. Quilt-

ed by Karen Bronson.  
Susan Howell, Rev William Howell, and Donald 

Alexander made by Rosalyn Gardner, Peggy 

McCosh, Ann Lutz, and Rebecca Mullins  

Quilt of Valor Recipients 

Ernie Carroll, Pieced by Rosalyn Gardner, 

quilted by Rebecca Mullins.  

Danny Setzer, made by Dottie 

Williams and presented by 



Catawba Valley Quilters Guild 

P.O. Box 352 

Hickory, NC  28603 
www.catawbavalleyquiltersguild.com 
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Registration Form for November 2018  

Susan Brubaker Knapp Workshops 

 

Name: _______________________________________________________________________________  

 

email: ________________________________________________________________________________  

 

Phone: _______________________________________________________________________________  

Workshop Choice: (chose one)* 

 

    Thread Sketching Butterfly - Thursday, Nov. 8th 9 AM- 3 PM Holy Trinity Lutheran Church. A workshop 

for those who already have basic machine quilting experience who want to expand their skills to create color and 

texture with thread.  
    Start With A Photo - Saturday Nov. 10th 9 AM - 3 PM Holy Trinity Lutheran Church. This workshop is 

designed to help you learn the skills you need to go home, take your favorite photo, and interpret it in fabric.  

 

   If the workshop I marked is full, I would be interested in the other workshop. Please call me!  

 

Registration Fee $30 (Pattern included) for members or $50 for non-member and is non refundable. Registration is 

now open for members to sign up for a second workshop. Registration is also now open to non-members. For more 

information go to www.bluemoonriver.com. Registration forms and checks made out to Catawba Valley Quilters 

Guild can be sent to Mary Bucy, 1062 Davis Cove Rd, Taylorsville NC. 


